Common Pool Problems Over
Summer.
Summer Holidays!

Summer is here!
Along with the long sunny
days, and cooling storms,
comes higher bather loads
in all swimming pools, and
the demands placed on your
pool will have increased
dramatically.
A pool that is incorrectly
maintained can cause bather

Summer Holidays!

discomfort, skin irritation
and possibly illness.
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water, which could be costly

Bathers bring dirt, suntan
lotion, skin cells and other
contaminants into the pool.
The clarity of the water is a
good indication that
something is wrong and that
some sort of treatment is
required.
Bather Discomfort – Stinging
eyes, dry skin and strong
odour around the pool? If

to reverse.
Free chlorine can bond with
nitrogen from swimmer
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